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UPDATE: SR-84 CLOSED IN BOTH DIRECTIONS DUE TO CHP INVESTIGATION 
 

The California Highway Patrol is currently investigating an officer involved shooting involving the Fremont 
Police Department. The incident occurred this afternoon at approximately 2:48PM following a pursuit that 
ended on eastbound SR-84, west of Newark Boulevard. The vehicle being pursued had been reported stolen 
and was associated with an armed robbery.  The suspect, who was in possession of a firearm at the time of 
the incident, sustained fatal injuries. 
 
Currently, all lanes of traffic are closed on eastbound SR-84 due to the ongoing investigation.  It is estimated 
all lanes will reopen by 10:00PM. 
 
The California Highway Patrol will be the primary investigating agency regarding this officer involved 
shooting. Additionally, the California Highway Patrol will be working closely with Fremont Police Department 
and the Alameda District Attorney’s Office who will each be conducting concurrent independent 
investigations. Updates will be provided as the investigation unfolds.  
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